Chan Tik Man (6A)

Teens pitch in to preserve nature 


I am writing in response to the article headlined “In love with nature” (Young Post, January 27).


The story is about teenagers who, instead of spending their weekends shopping or playing video games, are weeding, planting trees and taking visitors around the Hong Kong Wetland Park.


Most students in Hong Kong live in urban areas and seldom come into contact with nature. 


The park in Tin Shui Wai is home to many rare species such as the Romer’s tree frog and birds seldom seen in urban areas.


With rapid economic development, people are obsessed with their work and forget the importance of protecting the environment.


Luckily, a growing number of volunteers are helping to preserve the animals’ habitat in the nature reserve.


But what can we do to help them?


I think we need to change our lifestyle and make it more environmentally friendly. For example, we should develop the habit of classifying rubbish before we throw them away.


And we do voluntary work for Hong Kong’s many nature reserves during our free time.


The more effort we put in, the more beautiful nature will become.
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